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I fully support Oscar's Law and would like to see all cruel, heartless and disgusting Puppy
Farming operations closed down.

(Sorry I couldn't load the correct documents).

Please do the right thing and shut them down. Operators need jail time for their horrendous
crimes.

Thankyou

Kate King.





